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Senator Boyle's Disaster Preparedness Seminar

PHIL BOYLE August 29, 2014

With the increased sensitivity that weather can have on a coastal region such as Long Island,
the act of being prepared is crucial. That is why Senator Boyle is hosting a Hurricane/Disaster
Preparedness Seminar on Wednesday, September 3rd from 6 PM to 8 PM.




